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Greetings! 

 

Seems like the cold weather is gradually approaching us. Please bundle up and stay warm and well during 

this transition to winter! In less than two weeks, True Mother will be arriving to America and there are 

several events that will follow. 

 

She will arrive to NY on Thursday, December 1 - let's prepare ourselves to travel to East Garden to 

welcome her arrival. 

 

There will be an ACLC Convocation in Westchester from December 1st to the 3rd followed by a True 

Family Banquet at the Marriott at Brooklyn Bridge on Saturday December 3rd at 10AM. 

 

True Mother will be speaking at the Manhattan Center on Saturday, December 3rd from 3 to 6:30PM 

in the Hammerstein Ballroom. There will also be a performance by the Little Angels. You can pick up the 

tickets for this event at Sunday Service, the White House, or by calling Rev. Kone at (347) 595-5428. We 

are accepting donations for the tickets which will go to a fundraiser to build libraries in Nigeria, Africa. 

 

Let's continue to pray and fast for the success of these events and for the broader goals of national and 

international healing! And if you have not had the chance to give any offerings, please click here to give a 

special donation from your family. 

 

Community Interfaith Thanksgiving Service 

 

Attached is a flyer for the upcoming interfaith service that will be held at the Christian Science church. 

This is one of our annual rituals and it is also a great event to invite guests as well. The date is Tuesday 

November 22 at 7:30 

 

Camp Sunrise Survey for BFC on 2017 

 

We would like your input on whether or not you think BFC should continue its financial support for 

Camp Sunrise. Please click here to take this short survey and provide us with your feedback. 

 

Open Position at UPF USA Office 

 

There is an opening for a part time Treasurer-Bookkeeper at UPF USA. This is a great opportunity for 

someone with experience and understanding of non-profit bookkeeping. Those with an interest or 

questions should contact: 

 

Niina Jewell at njewell@unification.org. Or call 212-997-0050, ext. 604. 

 

WFWP Westchester School of Africa Project Fundraiser 

 

On Saturday December 10th, WFWP will hold the Benefit and Silent Auction for the School of Africa 

Project at Eileen Fisher Inc. Hudson River Event Hall. Please contact Renate Sato for more information 

on the event at: (914) 419-7147 

 

 

 

 


